
I want to urge you to kill HB4005.  Punishing the victim of a theft, while ignoring the 
thief, is criminal on the part of whoever passes such legislation.  This is insanity.  Trying 
to regulate what people do with their own property in their own home is ludicrous.  
Rather than waste time on this horrible draconian nonsense, I would encourage you to 
work on fixing PERS. 
 
Garrett Bruno 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


